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Upcoming Events 

and  

Happenings 
 

Every Sunday 
 

Higher Grounds Café 

Will return after Lent 

 

God’s Gifts — Children’s 

Liturgy of the Word 

at the 9:30 AM Mass  

 

 

February 17 

First Reconciliation 

 

February 18 

Scout Sunday 

 

February 19 

Parish Campus Closed 

for President’s Day 

 

February 21 

Lenten Talk 

 

February 23 

Stations of the Cross 

 

February 24 

Knights of Columbus  

Father/Daughter Dance 

 

February 27/28 

Our Daily Bread 

 

March 2 

Italian Dinner   

and Bingo Night 

 

March 23 

RCIA Retreat 

 

March 26 

Day of Reconciliation 

"God dwells in our midst, in the Blessed 
Sacrament of the altar. He remains among 

us until the end of the world.”    
St. Maximilian Kolbe  

Wednesday, February 21 

Lenten Talk w/Fr. Zack 

“The Holy Spirit” 

6:00 PM 

The West Room 

Pizza/Drinks Provided 

 

Sign up at  

shgparish.org/lententalk 

so we know to expect you! 

Saturday, February 24 
Knights of Columbus   

Father/Daughter Cupcake Dance 
6:00—9:00 PM   

Sacred Heart School Gym   
Semi-formal attire 
 

Come and meet the Dance’s Mascot, “Cupcake” 
Ice cream and cupcakes will be the entrée for the evening. 

Professional portraits by Galeone Photographers 
$12 per person (everyone attending must purchasing a ticket) 

For more information, contact Tom Harwell at KOCImmacLady@gmail.com 

Stations  

of the Cross 

Every Friday  

 

February 23 

March 

1/8/15/22 

Main Church 

7:00—7:30 PM 

 

Sunday, February 18  - Living the Sabbath 

Are you searching for a way to grow closer to 
Jesus this Lent? Bring your coffee and join us 

after the 9:30 AM Mass in Room 104 as we 
explore ways to live the Sabbath. We will be 

discussing ideas for creating a Sabbath 
dedicated to a communal meal and serving 

others. For more information, contact: 
Susan  Breslin  -  410.830.0834 

Carol Tarleton  -  duckcarver01@yahoo.com  

Monday, February 19   
Campus Closed 

 
Our Parish campus and 
offices will be closed for 

the President’s Day 
holiday. 

 
All events and activities 

are cancelled. 

Casserole Collection  

for Our Daily Bread 

 

Tuesday, February 27 from 7:00 — 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, February 28 from 7:30 — 9:00 AM 

For more information, visit shgparish.org/odb  

or contact Sally Gabriele at  

lougabriele@verizon.net  

or 410-833-3967 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 
      New Beginnings!  We celebrate them on New Year’s Day, on 
birthdays, at weddings and other celebrations where we can see 
and experience a new start in life.  Though we may not think of it in 
this way, Lent offers us new beginnings.  We hear it in the first read-
ing from the Book of Genesis.  The flood is over.  Evil has been van-
quished. God has literally washed the earth and all wickedness is 
removed. He now makes a covenant with Noah and his descend-
ants symbolized by the appearance of a rainbow in the sky.  God 
vows that He will never again destroy the earth through a flood and 
that He will not only be with Noah, but with his descendants forev-
er. 
 
Jesus announces a new beginning in the Gospel with the words, 
“Repent, and believe in the Gospel.”  They are one set of the words 
the priest/deacon/minister may use as he puts ashes on our heads 
on Ash Wednesday.  They are a call to action, to a new begin-
ning.  Don’t stay where you are.  Look at the negative, the imperfect 
and the ugly in your life and let God wash it away as He did in the 
flood or at our own baptism.   
 
As we accompany our more than 40 candidates and catechumen 
who will be baptized, confirmed, and receive the Eucharist at Easter 
time, let us remember our own baptism. Our parents cared enough 
to bring us to church and let God wash us and make us members of 
the church.  Instead of taking this for granted, we renew the prom-
ises of our baptism during these 40 days of Lent.  We should be 
different when Easter arrives. 

 

 

Italian Dinner and Bingo Night 
Saturday, March 2nd 

21 and Over Only 
Join us for our 2nd annual Italian Dinner and  

Bingo Night! 
Doors open at 5:00 PM to the West Room for a deli-
cious meal of lasagna, bread and salad followed by 18 games of 
bingo held in the Gym. Prizes include both cash and baskets do-

nated by some of our ministry groups.  
 

In addition, we will have 50-50 raffles, door prizes, a money wheel, 
a cake wheel, snacks to purchase and a bar with wine and beer 

available. Purchase your ticket at shgparish.org/bingo by Sunday, 
February 18th for an early bird price of  $40. After that, cost is $45. 

 
All proceeds benefit Sacred Heart Parish. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
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How to Use the 

Bible 
If it feels as though 

God is far from you… 

read Psalm 139 

 Parish Inclement Weather 
Policy 

If Baltimore County Schools 
(including Hereford Zone) are 

closed, all activities on campus 
are cancelled, even if weather 

improves.   
 

Daily Mass and Adoration are 
cancelled.  

If Baltimore County Schools 
(including Hereford Zone) are 
delayed (i.e. two hours late), 

there will be no 7:00 AM Mass 
(Mon/Wed/Fri).   

Adoration will begin after the 
9:00 AM Mass.   

Afternoon and evening activities 
will continue as normal. 

Sacred Heart School  
Drama Club Fundraiser  
“Dinner with the Stars” 
Thursday, February 29 

6:00- 9:00 PM  in the School Gym 
Students from the performing arts club will 
put on an entertaining evening full of sing-

ing, dancing, comedy acts, and much more!  
This variety show will be appropriate for all 
ages and it is one you don't want to miss! 

Also, we will have a catered meal featuring 
baked ziti, chicken marsala, meatballs, salad 

and more. We will also have a 50/50 cash 
raffle and silent auction.  

It will be One, Singular Sensation.  
Please register by 2/19 at  

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/4fF961fB  

Please Pray for the 

Repose of the Souls of: 

Dorothy Gordon 
Melissa Richardson 

Boy Scouts Mulch Sale 
Sacred Heart Boy Scout Troop 706 is excited to announce our  

annual mulch sale, a fantastic way to support our mission. 
Order Deadline: March 8, 2024 

  Prices Include Delivery! 
Order Online: https://bsatroop706.org/2024MulchOrderForm 

Why choose our mulch? 

✅ High-Quality Mulch for Your Garden ✅ Convenient Online  

Ordering ✅ Support a Worthy Cause 
By purchasing our premium mulch, not only are you enhancing 

your garden's beauty, but you're also contributing to the growth 
and development of our Boy Scout Troop.  

Help us make a lasting impact! 
All orders are delivered to you home on Saturday March 16, 2024 

Parish Outreach  

Mato Grosso Food Drive  

 

Weekend of  
February 24/25 

We will collect  

CANNED VEGGIES ONLY  

in the bins in the Narthex to 
benefit missions across South  

America. 
NO OTHER FOOD ITEMS  

ACCEPTED 

Remember the  
Sick in Your Prayers 

Tom Bond 
Mary Donnick 

Deshaun Galloway 
Jerry Hoppa 

Jann Seluzicki 
 

To place a name on the list, visit, 
shgparish.org/sicklist or call 

the office. 
Names will remain on the list for 

four weeks. 

Sunday, March 3 
Worthy of the 
Call Training 

For teens ages 14 
and up who are 

interested in 
volunteering at 
Sacred Heart. 

Our next session 
will be in the 
Mother Seton 

Room on 3/3 at 
12:30 PM.  

To sign up, please 
email Jazmine 

Teran at 
jteran@shgparish.

https://www.shgparish.org/mass-schedule
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
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Ángel Acuña 

Deacon 

aacuna@shgparish.org 

Jim Nuzzo  

Deacon 

Sr. Rosa Torres  

Pastoral Associate 

sr.rosa@shgparish.org 

Kevin Callahan 

Director of Music and Liturgy 

kcallahan@shgparish.org 

Peggy Dryden 

Pastoral Associate 

pdryden@shgparish.org 

Paul Gallagher 

Director of Faith Formation 

pgallagher@shgparish.org 

Mike Frye 

Director of Facilities 

mfrye@shgparish.org 

Heart Ment 

Administrative Assistant  

hment@shgparish.org 

Myrna Rosado 

Administrative Assistant 

mrosado@shgparish.org 

Susan Spedden 

Director of Pastorate Operations 

sspedden@shgparish.org 

Jazmine Teran 

Coordinator, Y.M./

Confirmation 

jteran@shgparish.org 

 

John Keeley  

Principal 

jkeeley@shgschool.org  

Jamie McNealey 

Assistant Principal 

jmcnealey@shgschool.org  

Lauren Noll 

Assistant Principal 

lnoll@shgschool.org  

Announcing  

Auditions for Anastasia 

for the 

Glyndon Area Players 
“I’ll be safe and wanted…  

Well, starting now I’m learning fast, on this journey to the past”    
Would you like to take part in the Glyndon Area Players’ 2024 produc-

tion of “Anastasia”?   Auditions will be held on February 17, 18, 25, 
March 2 and 3 at Sacred Heart, with callbacks on March 9th (and possi-

bly March 16).   
Please visit our website at www.glyndonareaplayers.com for more 

information and contact numbers.  Show dates will be August 2-4, and 
8—11, 2024 at Sacred Heart School. 

  

Friday, February 23 

Respect Life Prayerful Sing Along  
We invite people of all ages to join us for songs, pray-

ers, and fellowship 7:30—9:00 PM in the Music Room 

after Stations of the Cross.  We invite you to bring a 

donation for the Pregnancy Support Center of Carroll 

County (e.g. diapers, wipes, baby shampoo, etc.)  Child care is provid-

ed.  Children will make cards for the senior citizens, play games, and 
then join us for songs, prayers, and fellowship.   Please call Denise Blair-

Nellies at 443-547-4634 for more information.  

Lenten Prayerful Meditation — Saturday, March 16 
9:30—11:00 AM  

Open to All Men, Women and Children 
Deepen your Lenten journey with this unique and meaningful prayer 

experience. This meditation will include gentle stretching, deep 
breathing, and quiet guided imagery on the Last Supper & gift of the 

Eucharist. Participants should be comfortable with silence and still-
ness.  Be sure to arrive on time so as not to disturb others. 

Dress comfortably.  Bring a mat or towel if you prefer to lie on the 
floor during the meditation. Light refreshments provided. 

Sponsored by Women's Cornerstone 
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